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Dear Partners,

The Lord has certainly blessed us with some great partners who financially supported
our family so that we were able to stay nearly 5 and 1/2 years on the field during our last term.
You have allowed us to work with two Bible schools in Hong Kong (Chinese and English),
register the United Pentecostal Church with the government of Macau, and travel to meet with
leaders in China.  Also, Sister O’Donnell was privileged to speak at several ladies conferences
throughout the Asia and Pacific regions.

Now it is time for us to personally share the great things the Lord is doing as we enter
into the vital ministry of deputation.  We hope to visit some of your churches so that we can
personally thank you for your support yet, at the same time, invite churches that do not support
us to join the team.

Can you help pray with us for God’s protection as we traverse across the U.S. and
Canada?  We also request that you pray that we will speedily reach our budget so that we will
be able to return to the field.

During our absence from Hong Kong, there is a great group of pastors and workers that
continue the task of reaching China’s 1.5 billion, Hong Kong’s 7 million, and Macau’s 1 million
souls.  Each week, we have received news of the individuals that have been baptized and
enter into a season of discipleship courses.  It is the Lord’s church and He is still in the soul-
saving business!

Blessings to all of you as you continue to support us and help us return to our “home.”

In Christ,

Stephen & Lynette O’Donnell


